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Lisa,
With all that is going on with education and appropriating money I felt I need to write to you.  I do
hope you are the right person.
I come from a long line of educators, two college President, a supertentaint of school and many
teachers including my son at Lincoln High in Portland.  I also worked in the systems of many school
and watched how money was divided up.  Yes you do a great job and giving it to the districts but my
suggestion might be that it be designated toward something ie, smaller classroom sizes, nurses, not
making cuts to teachers.  When a lump sum is given to a district they just take it and put it where
they want it not where you thought it should go.  I do hope this gives you some insight.
 
Thanking you in advance.
 
Nancy Barrows Duggan
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